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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

DEVELOPMENT CHARGE BY-LAW
Recovery of Early Payment for Estimated Future Water, Wastewater
and Roads Development Charges
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The 2008/2009 Allocation Program required participating residential developers to make an
early payment of estimated future water, wastewater and roads development charges (DCs).
The Background Study has been prepared, in order to implement a residential DC for the
recovery of these early payments.

The "Development Charge Background Study for Recovery of Early Payment for Future
Estimated Water, Wastewater and Roads Development Charges” for the Recovery DC By-law
was made available to the public on Wednesday January 25, 2012, and can be obtained
at the office of the Regional Clerk at 1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario, L6M 3L1. The
Study can also be accessed online at www.halton.ca.

Public Meeting

The Development Charges Act, 1997 requires that at least one public meeting be held prior
to the passing of a development charges by-law. The purpose of this public meeting is to
present the Recovery Development Charge Background Study and proposed by-law and to
allow persons to make representations relating to the proposed by-law.

The public meeting will be held by the Regional Administration and Finance Standing
Committee as follows:

Date: Wednesday, March 21, 2012
Time: 1:30 p.m.
Place: Council Chambers, Halton Regional Centre,

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario

All interested persons are invited to attend the public meeting and to make representations.
Interested persons should note that the development charge proposals might change as a
result of the meeting and any further staff reports. The final proposal and by-law will be
presented to the Administration and Finance Standing Committee at its regular meeting of
Wednesday, April 11, 2012 at 1:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers.

The final by-law will be presented to Council for approval on Wednesday, April 18, 2012,
at 9:30 a.m. in Council Chambers.

For Further Information

Any questions should be directed to Paula Kobli at 905-825-6000, ext. 7184, Toll Free 1-866-
442-5866, The Regional Municipality of Halton, Corporate Services Department, 1151 Bronte
Road, Oakville, Ontario, L6M 3L1.

If you wish to appear as a delegation at any of the meetings, including the public meeting,
please call Karyn Bennett, at 905-825-6000, ext. 7254.

Karyn Bennett.
Regional Clerk

Halton Seniors’ Directory now available

Seniors, families and caregivers in Halton will benefit from the
great information contained within the 2012 edition of the
Halton Seniors' Directory. Compiled by Halton Region’s Elder
Services Advisory Committee, the directory contains important
information about services provided to seniors in Halton by
various levels of government, service clubs, non-profit, for
profit and community based agencies. To order a copy of the
directory dial 311 or visit www.halton.ca/esac. You can also
visit your local seniors’ centre, library, the Community Care
Access Centre, and municipal offices to pick up a copy.

Gary Carr
Regional Chair
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Georgetown’s minor atom select Raiders took top spot at the Humber Valley tourna-
ment. Team members (front, from left) are: Goalies Connor Brearley, Kody Baker. Second
row (kneeling): Davis Young, Lucas Preza, Silvio Tedesco, Ethan Valade, James Marshall,
Ben Dewmyn, Luke Woodworth, Jonathon Giroux. Third row (standing): Justin McKend-
ry, Michael Clark, Will Rea, Garrett Ghesquiere, Mathews Santana, Ty Ebling, Jacob Kelly.
Back row: Assistant coach Russ Clark, trainer Kirk Batten, head coach Blair Boudreau,
assistant coach Paul Tedesco. Submitted photo

Minor atom select Raiders
exact revenge on Vaughan

Halton Regional Meeting Schedule

February 29  9:30 a.m. Regional Council Meetings can be viewed at www.halton.ca

Please let us know as soon as possible if you will have an accessibility or
accommodation need at a Halton Region hosted event or meeting.

1151 Bronte Road, Oakville, Ontario L6M 3L1
Dial 311 or 905-825-6000 e Toll Free 1-866-442-5866 ® TTY 905-827-9833 ¢ www.halton.ca

After losing to Vaughan Blue in
the preliminary round, Georgetown’s
North Star Dry Cleaners rebounded to
beat that same team 6-1 in the champi-
onship game for the minor atom select
division at the Humber Valley Sharks’
Tournament.

Preliminary round— George-
town 3, Meadowvale 1: Silvio Tedes-
co, Ethan Valade, Will Rea (G); Jus-
tin McKendry, Luke Woodworth, Ty
Ebling, Lucas Preza, Jacob Kelly (A).

Vaughan Blue 3, Georgetown 1:
Ben Dewmyn (G); Preza (A).

Georgetown 4, Milton 1: Davis
Young, Tedesco (G, A); Kelly, Mathews
Santana (G); Preza (A).

Georgetown 3, Vaughn Red O:
Young, Rea (G, A); Tedesco (G); San-
tana, Preza (A).

Championship— Georgetown 6,
Vaughan Blue 1: Rea (2G, A); Young
(2G); Preza, Santana (G); Valade, Dew-
myn (2A).
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Optimists provide big assist to Twisters

The Optimist Club of Georgetown recently donated $2,000 to help with the operations
of the North Halton Twisters’ Girls' Hockey Association. The funds will be used for extra
ice time as well to send teams to tournaments thoughout the year. Georgetown Op-
timist Club president Norm Paget (left) presented the cheque to Bryan Krafczek of the
Twisters' organization. Submitted photo



